
 

Visit our website tbdc.org or our Facebook community page 

Questions? Contact Regina Noland at: regina001@aol.com or 758-4567 

The following INTRODUCTORY BALLROOM DANCE classes 

held at McAbee Center (3801 Loop Road,Tuscaloosa): 

Spring 2020 Ballroom Dance Classes 

Dear TBDC Dance Friends: 

Out of concern for the spread of Coronavirus, PARA has issued state-

ments and policies restricting use of their facilities.  Therefore, TBDC 

is postponing all dance lessons through April 7, 2020, and we will not 

hold the TBDC dance scheduled for March 28.  The board will work 

toward rescheduling the remaining four (4) introductory lessons and 

will share that information via our website, Facebook page, and 

monthly newsletter. 

We regret these interruptions, but we are willing to do our part to 

halt the advance of the virus.  Thanks for your understanding, and we 

look forward to dancing with our friends soon. 

Sincerely, 

Ken Lee, President 

Regina Noland, Dance Coordinator 


